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Jayne Darley -
From: David Hinchcliffe

Sent: 07 January 2015 19:43

To: LDF

Subject: Plan Selby Proposals - Whitley 001 to Whitley 011 (inclusive)

Dear Sir/Madam,

We are writing in relation to the initial consultation with the 'Plan Selby' proposals as detailed above. We wish to
strongly object to the proposals for hundreds of additienal houses in Whitley. The main reasons for this objection
are:

1. The village is already too large and has been grossly over developed in the last ten years.

2. There are insufficient facilities and infrastructure to support the existing residents, let alone any further increase.

3. There is a major problem with traffic control in the village which will be exacerbated by a further increase in

population.

4. The plan for Whitley/007 at School Farm, Learning Lane would be totally unsuitable to develop due to the access
& nroblems in this area of the village caused by the school and Sunday market.

We trust you will ensure that our views will be taken into account when considering these proposals.

Janette and David Hinchcliffe



